
  

 

Welcome back parents and students. I can’t believe that 

school is back already and October is just around the corner. 

My name is Josh Cadieux and I will be your child’s teacher for 

the 2018-2019 school year. This year we are Class 4 and we are 

very excited to grow and learn together.  For the last 5 years I 

have been a teacher with the public board here in Windsor. 

This year we hope to explore learning through many different 

avenues. We will use hands-on lessons, robotics, smartboard 

activities and exploration through play just to name a few. I am 

looking forward to learning and growing with your child and 

giving them the safest learning environment possible. We have 

amazing staff in our room this year to help us on our journey. 

We have our educational supports Carrie and Courtney. Our 

lunch aide this year is the fantastic Rachel and our superb 

nurses Joy and Lindsay.  If you have any questions or concerns 

please feel free to contact me at the school (519 977-2200 ext 

255) or by email Joshua.cadieux@jmccentre.ca.  

Sincerely, Mr. Cadieux 
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